
Minutes, Lakeside Committee Meeting, December 14, 2017 

Time of the meeting: ​6:30 to 7:30pm 

Notes taken by:​ Peter Landgren 

Present at the meeting: 

• ​Committee members 

1. President: David Cho 

2. Vice President: Will Smith 

3. Treasurer: Sravya Jangareddy  

4. Social Chair: Liz Davidson (absent) 

5. Garden Coordinator: Kyle Oskvig 

6. External Relations Delegate: Nancy Lu (absent) 

7. Secretary: Peter Landgren 

8. Webmaster: Jon MacArt 

• ​University 

1. Olivia Martel 
• ​ACC 

1. Mark Clemmons 
• ​Residents 

1. Private 

Discussion Points 
1. Recycling 

David: We discussed the recycling procedure for Lakeside, we’ll put the 
PDF’s with the instructions up.  Also it is okay and requested that you bag 
your recycling.  It makes it easier for the people that empty the bins.  

2. Air Filters 

David: The air filters will be replaced next week.  The schedule is: 



Building Date Time  

600 Hibben Magie Road 12/18 9:00am – 5:00pm  

751 Hibben Magie Road 12/18 9:00am – 5:00pm  

200 Lakeside Road 12/18 9:00am – 5:00pm  

151 Taylor Court 12/19 9:00am – 5:00pm  

351 Lemonick Court 12/19 9:00am – 5:00pm  

101 – 111 Taylor Court 12/19 9:00am – 5:00pm  

125 – 137 Faculty Road 12/20 9:00am – 5:00pm  

102 – 128 Lakeside Road 12/20 9:00am – 5:00pm  

202 – 210 Lakeside Road 12/20 9:00am – 5:00pm  

201 – 215 Hibben Magie Road 12/20 9:00am – 5:00pm  

301 – 315 Lemonick Court 12/21 9:00am – 5:00pm  

401 – 413 Hibben Magie Road 12/21 9:00am – 5:00pm  

702 – 724 Hibben Magie Road 12/21 9:00am – 5:00pm  

502 – 510 Hibben Magie Road 12/21 9:00am – 5:00pm 

 

Mark:  Certain parts of the commons will be closed for 3 hours on the 22​nd 
for tile and grout work.  We’ll send out a schedule. 

3.  Garden Cleanup 

Kyle:  We’re all cleaned up in the garden.  I tore down the water system, and 
almost every gardener cleaned up their plot.  Their refunds are being 
processed this week, and the garden will start back up in Spring. 

4.  Playground Bench 

David: A new bench will be installed by the playground in the spring.  The 
last one had been put there without approval and was removed. 
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https://maps.google.com/?q=751+Hibben+Magie+Road&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=200+Lakeside+Road&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=351+Lemonick+Court&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=125+%E2%80%93+137+Faculty+Road&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=102+%E2%80%93+128+Lakeside+Road&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=202+%E2%80%93+210+Lakeside+Road&entry=gmail&source=g


5. GHAB and GSG Meeting 

Will: Housing is moving to a new ticketing system for housing issues that will 
roll out in January for a soft launch.  There is also a proposed change to 
housing priority. While families entering the housing lottery presently draw 
at the beginning of their cohort, families would, under this proposal, draw 
before G1s.  The idea here is to give families a better chance of getting 
housing on campus.  There are some other changes, such as increasing the 
window in which to find a replacement roommate if one backs out during 
the retention process. Housing is also potentially softening language 
regarding cancellation and eliminating random roommate options.  Housing 
is also considering renaming the hardship applications. 

Will:  Some updates from the GSG meeting.  There was discussion regarding 
sexual assault on campus.  The GCHC is considering changing the opt-in 
procedure for DBar to an opt-out procedure (we didn’t vote on that, but 
people are looking into it).  The concern was that people had to wait three 
days for a membership, as this made it so a lot of people couldn’t go to 
parties on short notice. Members signing in guests and then leaving without 
them has also been a problem. 
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